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Dear Colleagues, Students and Alumni,   

Campus Master Planning - Consultant's Conceptual Plan  

The Steering Committee on Campus Master Planning (CMP) is pleased to present the text 
version of CMP Consultant's Conceptual Plan (http://www.cuhk.edu.hk/cmp/en/) for your views 
and comments. You will note that the Consultant, after taking into account views and concerns 
collected at the Stage 1 Stakeholder Engagement activities, and findings of the team's in-depth 
studies of the CUHK campus, has come up with recommendations and proposals on 6 Key 
Planning Issues.  This is why your participation is very important as the project progresses.  We 
have already announced the details of the October Stage 2 Stakeholder Engagement 
events.  Your participation in these events will enable you to  

          Discuss with the Consultant on the recommendations and proposals raised in the 
Conceptual Plan (Engagement Meetings); 

          Interact with the Consultant and other participants and give your views on the Conceptual 
Plan in depth (Workshops); and 

          Hear a summary report from the Consultant on views collected from the Engagement 
Meetings and Workshops, and express your views (Forum).   

We sincerely invite your participation in the Stage 2 Stakeholder Engagement events and look 
forward to hearing your valuable views, which are essential to the development of the specific 
and final proposals in Stage 3 and Stage 4 of the CMP process, respectively. 

Please register your participation via www.cuhk.edu.hk/cmp.  We look forward to seeing you at 
the events. 
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